NOTICE FOR INTERVIEW
FOR THE POST OF DRIVER ON CONTRACT BASIS IN
HARYANA STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION, PANCHKULA.

In reference to Haryana Staff Selection Commission notice dated 30.11.2017

which was published in various leading newspapers and also available on the Commission’s

website i.e www.hssc.gov.in for appointment of 10 Drivers on purely contract basis in Haryana
Staff Selection Commission, Panchkula as per out sourcing policy (Part-11) against the vacant
sanctioned posts for a period of one year only or till the services are required by the Commission,
whichever is earlier.

The applicants who have already submitted their application form in Haryana
Staff Selection Commission, Panchkula on 08.12.2017 and interested for interview in this regard
may attend this office with all original documents on 18" January, 2018 at 09.00 A.M. These
posts are purely on contract basis and the services can be terminated at any time without any
notice. The detailed interview schedule with names of candidates is also available on the

Commission’s website. Candidates are advised to attend the office as per schedule.

Dated- 10" January, 2018 Secre{

Haryana Staff Selection Commission
Panchkula L



